
Panther Pride       

November 2020 

Dear Panther Family,  

I hope you are all doing well.  These days have been trying at times, and going well 
at others.  I know the biggest obstacles we at VES are facing are technology 
issues.  I hope we can get new devices soon.  But until then, we’ll remain flexible 
and positive.  Thank you for your patience! 

We must form a PAC team for this year.  I will send you all an invitation soon.  This 
year will be different, as is everything else.   We’ll get by together! 

We have dedicated the first Tuesday of every month at 3:00 as Distribution Day.  
If we have anything to give you, or anything you need from us, we’d like to 
distribute it then.  You will get a reminder from the teacher closer to the day. 

We still have 21st Century registration taking place.  Please consider registering 
your child.  3:15- 5:15 are the hours and your child will receive homework help and 
do other fun activities.  Please join us! The registration forms are on the District’s 
Website under Velarde Elementary School.   

Cooking With Kids Night will be on November 19th at 5:30.  Please join us and Tania 
Marines. The link will be shared by the classroom teachers closer to the date.  5 
students will be randomly selected from each class for a bag of ingredients.  We 
will let you know the winners from each class and the pick-up routine for that later.  
Teachers will share the link. 

Thanksgiving Break begins Wednesday, November 25, 2020.  Students will return 
on Monday November 30, 2020.  May your holiday be safe. 

Respectfully, 

Dee Dee Valdez 
 


